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Merrimack Early Education Program (MEEP) 

 

The Merrimack School District will begin enrollment for the Merrimack Early 

Education Program (MEEP), for the 2023-2024 school year on 

February 13, 2023.  Registration forms will be accepted from Monday, 

February 13th until Friday, February 17th. All forms will be on the district 

website and can be printed, filled out, and returned to your homeschool (James 

Mastricola, Reeds Ferry or Thorntons Ferry). No registration documents will be 

accepted by email.  James Mastricola, Reeds Ferry and Thorntons Ferry 

Elementary Schools all offer preschool classrooms.  These classrooms include 

preschoolers with and without developmental or learning delays to provide 

opportunities for children to play and learn together. Additional registration 

details can be found on the Merrimack School District website. If you have 

further questions please contact the Pre-school Coordinator, Michelle Martineau 

at  603.765.1453 or michelle.martineau@sau26.org  
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